
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
July 8, 2015 

**MEETING HELD VIA E-MAIL** 
 

The July meeting was held via e-mail. A motion was made to approve the minutes from 
the June meeting, the Graduate Faculty/Service recommendations, the creation of 
courses for FCS, and the summer graduates. The Graduate Service recommendations, 
Barry Wilson and Matthew Brown were approved for only the fall 2015 semester. The 
summer graduates were approved pending their successful completion of all graduation 
requirements. All other agenda items were approved. 
 
Voting: Mark Arbuckle, Donald Baack, Harriet Bachner, Michael Carper, Jonathan Dresner, 
Jack Fay, Carolyn Fehrenbach, Ronny Galloway, Cheryl Giefer, David Hurley, Ananda 
Jayawardhana, Erik Mayer, Paul McCallum, Barbara McClaskey, Hermann Nonnenmacher,  
Cole Shewmake, Kristi Stuck, Benjamin Tayo, Don Ward, Marti York 

Not Voting: Chris Christman, Ann George, Brenda Roberts, William Shirley, Peggy Snyder, 
James Sours 

Business: 

The minutes of the Wednesday June 2015 meeting were approved with no corrections. 

The following were submitted for Graduate Service Recommendation(s):  
 
 New Appointments: 

 
  Barry Wilson   Technology and Workforce Learning 
      15/SU 
      GIT 800 Internship 
      15/WF 
      GIT 880 Graphics Administration 
 
Renewals: 
 
  Matthew Brown  Technology and Workforce Learning 
      15/WF and 16/SP 
      GRT 750 Technology and Society 
 
  Kevin Elliott   Technology and Workforce Learning 
      15/WF 
      TTED 708 Lab and Tool Safety 
      15/WF and 16/SP 
      TTED 805 Special Problems in CTE 
      16/SP 
      TTED 893 Student Assessment/Dev in CTE 

 
 
 
 



The following Curricular Matters were submitted:  
 

College of Arts and Science 
 
Family and Consumer Sciences 
 
 Request for Creation of Course 
  FCS 810 Advocacy and Public Policy 
 
 Request for Creation of Course 
  FCS 890 Research and Thesis 

 
New Business: Approval of Summer Graduates 
 

 
The next meeting will be Wednesday, September 9, 2015. 

The meeting will be held in the Governors Room of the Overman Student Center. 
 


